
 

5. WAI-ITI TERRACE – KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy, Area Engineer Fendalton, DDI 372-2724 

Corporate Plan Output: Capital Works Programme 

 
 The purpose of this report is to request that the Board approve the publicity plan for the renewal of the 

kerb and channel in Wai-iti Terrace for distribution and public comment.  
 

 Wai-iti Terrace is on the capital works programme to have its kerb and dish channel renewed in the 
2001/2002 financial year. Different options have been considered and following a resident survey the 
proposal shown on the appended plan has been drawn up.  As shown, it is proposed to leave the 
existing threshold at the Clyde Road intersection in its present form. 

 
It is also proposed to remove the remaining purple crab apple street trees and replace them with 
Magnolia grandiflora to match the existing predominate species of street tree in this section of Wai-iti 
Terrace. 
 

 Recommendation:  That the submitted publicity plan be approved for distribution. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the foregoing recommendation be adopted. 

Please Note
To be referred to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


